Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

The meeting came to order at 7:10 p.m. at Paul’s Restaurant

We welcome back our friend, Dan McNeil, who has recently undergone bypass surgery.
Dan is looking well, and we look forward to riding with Dan in the near future.

We welcomed our new members, Eric, John, and Marlene.

OLD BUSINESS

The Advanced Rider Training course is now filled.

The First Aid course has been postponed until March 17. We have 10 people registered
to date, but if we get 12 people, Darwin has volunteered to put the names of the
participants in a hat, and Deeley’s will pay for the lucky winner to attend. If you are
interested, please call Daryl Huber at (604) 898-8434, or Traci at Deeley’s at (604) 291-
BIKE.

February 10 was a bowling event with the Honda Group. Unfortunately, we did not
attend this event. Our apologies were expressed to the Honda Group.

February 16 — The Sweetheart Dinner at the Rocking Horse was a success.
Approximately 30 people attended. There was a silent auction of ladies clothing supplied
by Deeley’s. Many people got some very good deals that evening — 31 items were sold.

February 24 — The Vancouver Swap Meet — the attendance was apparently down this
year.
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